
PLO  official  calls  new
Israeli  government
‘extremist’ and ‘racist’
Minister Hussein al-Sheikh, the Chairman of the Palestinian
Authority’s Civil Affairs Commission said that the new Israeli
government warns of a new political phase that require new
Palestinian national plans to confront the racists masters of
the next said government.

The PLO official took it to his Twitter page to say that the
new  masters  of  the  Israeli  government  are  extremists  and
racists.

“The  program  of  the  upcoming  Israeli  government  and  the
agreement of the right-wing fascist coalition warns that we
are headed towards a new political phase in which tactics and
strategies will change,” al-Sheikh tweeted.

“It  will  require  a  comprehensive  re-evaluation  and  new
Palestinian national plans, locally and internationally, to
confront the plans of extremists and racists, the new masters
of the next government in Israel.”
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